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 William Francis Galvin was elected to the Commonwealth’s third-ranking 

constitutional office in 1994 and is currently serving in his seventh term. 

 Serving as the Commonwealth’s chief elections officer, Galvin is one of the 

state’s premier election law specialists. During his tenure, he has overseen 

development of the statewide database of registered voters and implemented the Help 

America Vote Act.  

 As the state’s chief securities regulator, Secretary Galvin has earned a national 

reputation for aggressively protecting investors and has recovered millions of dollars for 

victims of securities fraud.  He has shown strong leadership in state oversight of the 

financial services industry and has received millions of dollars for victims of fraud.    

As Chairman of the Massachusetts Historical Commission, he has overseen the 

award of over $400 million in historic tax credits which has spawn construction 

throughout Massachusetts. 

 Galvin is a graduate of Boston College and holds a Juris Doctor from Suffolk 

University School of Law. He has been an active participant in the National Association 

of Secretaries of State, currently serving as co-Chairman of the Committee on 

Securities and former Co-Chair of the Committee on Presidential Primaries. 

 


